
 

 
Catharine Street Pedestrian Bridge 

NOTICE OF CLOSURE 
 

 
 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY THE CATHARINE STREET 
PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE IS CLOSED. 

 

Due to the deteriorated condition of the structure it has become 
necessary to close this bridge in the interest of public safety. 
 
Pedestrians are now being asked to use the Bridge Street Bridge or 
the Front Street Bridge to cross the Moira River. 
 
This closure will remain in effect until the Catharine Street Pedestrian 
Bridge is replaced with a new bridge which is expected to commence 
in 2019. 
 
Your understanding and co-operation is greatly appreciated. 


